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August 22, 2005

Supervisor Evaluation of Loren Petty, August 2004 - July 2005

Loren has improved his already excellent performance in support of the Master in Teaching Program during this past year. Without exception, he has successfully fulfilled the responsibilities of his position, which include coordinating field placements, serving as the primary coordinator for Professional Certificate program and the Special Education sequence, overseeing program evaluation, managing the MIT program student workers, and helping our graduates find jobs. 

Loren's self-evaluation provides an accurate and detailed picture of his accomplishments this year. As in past years, I have been impressed with Loren's ability serve the program in the variety of ways he documents, not the least of which is his ability to build very effective working relationships with his contacts in the schools, with the Evergreen faculty and staff, and with our students. Loren's job is a complex one, with a wide variety of demands, timelines, and personalities to serve.  

I would like to note two areas in particular where Loren excelled this year. In the area of program assessment, Loren, more than in previous years, accurately grasped and overcame the challenges involved in collecting and communicating the important data from our graduates, faculty, and cooperating teachers that we use to help track the success of our program. I was also particularly impressed this year with the organized yet flexible way Loren worked with the  MIT student workers, making effective use of this important resource by organizing work suited to each student's aptitudes and availability.

Loren's choice of goals for next year seem very appropriate. His first job priority of finding the best possible field placements for our MIT students is evident in his desire to work more closely with our PEAB members and with other teachers in the schools (via Pro Cert, Special Ed, and other courses for teachers), all of which will serve the important end of laying the groundwork for finding good field placements in the future. His desire to continue to systematize our program assessment timetable and processes is an important goal as well. 

Scott Coleman, Director

Master in Teaching Program
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